
AUGUST 20, 2009 MINUTES 
PUBLIC EDUCATION AND INFORMATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

 Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/Integrated Waste  
Management Task Force 

  
County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works 

900 South Fremont Avenue 
Conference Room C 
Alhambra, California 

 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Mike Mohajer (Chair), Integrated Waste Management Task Force; Nicholas Morell, 
County Sanitation Districts of Los Angeles County; Ray Hamada, City of Irwindale; and 
Jose Reynoso, Los Angeles County Department of Health Services (Solid Waste 
Management Program).  
 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERS NOT PRESENT: 
Mario Rivas, City of Huntington Park; Laura Cronin, City of Santa Monica; and Angela 
Williams, City of Inglewood 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: 
Dena Venegas, County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works.   

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 

Meeting called to order at 9:05 p.m. by the Chair. 
 
II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

The minutes of May 21, 2009, were approved. 
 

III. NEWSLETTER ARTICLES 
 

City of Calabasas – The article, Calabasas Honors Elementary School 
Environmentalists, was reviewed and approved with edits. 
 
City of Lawndale – The article, City of Lawndale Goes Green, was reviewed and 
approved with changes. 

 
County of Los Angeles – The article, County of Los Angeles Urges RV Owners 
to Properly Dispose of RV Sewage, was approved with changes.   
 
City of Long Beach – The article, City of Long Beach Receives Award, was 
approved with edits.      
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City of Santa Monica – The article, Upcoming Compost Workshop, was 
approved.      
 
City of Vernon – The article, E-waste Recycling Event Spring 2009, was 
approved with changes. 
 
Balboa Pacific Corporation – The article, A San Diego Conversion Technology 
Company, denied.  
 
County of Los Angeles – The article, RMDZ Assists Manufacturers Which Use 
Recycled Content Feedstock, was approved.    
  
County of Los Angeles – The article, County Green Building Programs Will 
Lead to Increased Recycling, was approved.     
 
 

IV. TASK FORCE MEETING DEBRIEFING, Mike Mohajer 
 

Due to time constraints, debriefing was postponed until the next Subcommittee 
meeting. 

 
 

V. NEXT MEETING DATE     
   

The next meeting is scheduled on November 19, 2009, at Public Works 
Headquarters.  

 
 
VI. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:57 a.m. 
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